EUGENE E. NEARBURG TOM ‘L.'I‘N‘GRAAM

NEARBURG & INGRAM VoL
P. O. BOX 847 )
ROSWELL, NEW MEXICO

October 13, 1960 RECEIVED
0 TS0
0il Conservation Commission q 17 560
P. 0. Box 2045 -
Hobbs, New Mexico ARTE;f_

Re: Nearburg & Ingram
No. 2 Hawkins
Atoka~Penn Gas Pool
Eddy County, New Mexico
Gentlemen:

This is to advise that Transwestern Pipeline Company and Pan American
Petroleum Corporation began taking gas from the above-captioned well on
October 8, 1960.

Yours very truly,

NEARBURG & |NGRAM
7 -]
sy J&/.‘L pE—

Tom L. Ingram y sy

TLi:rm
cc: Transwestern Pipeline Company, Houston, Texas
Pan American Petroleum Corporation, Hobbs, New Mexico



